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A word from the editorial team,

“ 
The month of May has truly gone by in a flash and our 

newly-minted HOs are now 1 month old! As promised 

before, we have a more detailed account of what 

happened during the HO tea on 1st May. 

**********

We welcomed the new batch of house officers into The 

Catholic Medical Guild with a simple tea reception at 

Mount Alvernia Hospital on 1st of May. There was indeed 

no better day than the 1st of May to celebrate their 

formal entry into the medical profession as we marked 

the Feast of St Joseph the worker…… <click here for 

the full article> 

**********

The month of June also brings with it, Father’s Day! 

After celebrating Mother’s Day in the month of May, let 

us not forget about our stoic and steady Father’s, who 

quietly love us in their own kind ways. Though they may 

not always say much or act openly affectionate, they are 

always steady rocks who stay with us through thick and 

thin. Let us remember them daily and especially on the 

3rd Sunday of June!

Wishing all readers a sacred and pleasant month of 

June!

”

Regular Events:

1. BYOB (Bring your own Bible)

- 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th June, 7.15pm

- Venue: CANA, 2nd floor, Level 9. 

55 Waterloo St

We’re restarting BYOB in June!

2. CMG Monthly Mass
- 30th June, 7.30pm

- Venue: CANA, 2nd floor, Level 9. 

55 Waterloo St

Join us for our monthly CMG mass 

on the last Wednesday evening of 

every month!

If you would like to advertise for your upcoming events; or are 

seeking assistance in any functions - feel free to email us: 

cmgsingapore@yahoo.com.sg

Send in your Doctor’s Blog contributions to 

cmg.grapevine@gmail.com

What’s New on Doctor’s Blog:

 “A Missed Lunch”

Feeling jaded after all the long 

working hours and seemingly never 

endless patient flow?

Take a breather - recharge yourself!

Full article

 “The Rain”
Watch true love in action in this 

beautiful article - for love is never 

skin-deep!

Full article

Volunteering Opportunities:

1. Doctor Cover for St Anthony’s 

Clinic
- Date: Every Monday (except Public 

Holidays), 7-9pm

- Venue: St Anthony’s Church Free 

Clinic (Woodlands)

Contact Dr Vincent Tok at 98388616 

or vtscirocco@gmail.com for more 

info!
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